
                                                          
 
 

15th January 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers of Children in Year 4 
 

 
 

Year 4 Trip to Canterbury Cathedral – Tuesday 6th February  
 

As part of our Anglo-Saxon Topic, and to support our ‘Irresistible History Curriculum’, we will be taking Year 
4 to visit Canterbury Cathedral during the morning of Tuesday 6th February 2024. 
 
We will be leaving school at approximately 9:00am and will return to school in time for lunch. 
 
Children will need to wear full school uniform with sensible shoes and a warm coat as we will be walking to 
and from the Cathedral. 
 
At the Cathedral, we will be having a guided tour and children will be taking part in an activity, for which 
there is a small charge of £3. 
 
To confirm your child’s place on the trip and to make the contribution of £3 please login to your child’s 
ParentPay account before Friday 2nd February 2024 at www.parentpay.com  
 
If you have any questions about the trip please see your child’s Class Teacher. 
 
If you have need help with your child’s ParentPay account, please contact the school office. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Miss Hager and Mr Hawthorne-Nelson 
Year 4 Teachers        

Pilgrims’ Way 

Primary School 
Pilgrims’ Way, Canterbury, Kent, CT1 1XU 

Telephone: 01227 760084  

Email: office@pilgrims-way.kent.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs E Campbell 
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